CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

August 3, 2015

Jesse Trostle

Nelson Morris

3050 Pullman Street

Costa Mesa, CA 92626
jessyt@nelson-morris.com

Re: Second Non-compliance for Concrete Wash-out and no Concrete Wash-out
Station at Del Norte Dialysis Clinic; eNOI Tracking Number NMR12B711

Dear Ms. Trostle,

On June 26th, 2015 you were informed of your NDPES CGP non-compliance due
to a lack of a concrete washout station and concrete wash-out in numerous locations.

I visited the site today and the same non-compliance issues were present.

You have seven days to have a concrete wash-out station on site and to clean up
the current concrete wash-out areas or your non-compliance will be reported to the New
Mexico Environment Department, Surface Water Quality Bureau to aid in the
determination if this issue is to be forwarded to the EPA.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,

Gt ¢ ches

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.
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